

GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

BAGUIO CITY COUNCIL



21 March 2017

ATTY. AUGUSTIN P. LABAN III, CPA Schools Division Superintendent Division of Baguio

Sir:

Greetings!

The **Girl Scouts of the Philippines - Baguio City Council Headquarters**, will have GSP School Coordinators/Troop Leaders Program Update Meeting **RE: SUMMER TRAINING AND ACTIVITIES** on Friday, 24 March, 2017, 3 pm at the GSP-Baguio Council Headquarters, Leonard Wood Road.

In this connection, may we request to kindly allow your GSP School Coordinators/Troop Leaders representatives to attend this important training and program update meeting in preparation for the **Awards Ceremony this coming May 2017 as well**.

We are looking forward to your favorable action to our request.

Thank you for your continued support to the Scouting Movement.

Very truly yours,

JENIVIFER TO BUGING Council Exegutive

> To: All School Administrators, School Heads & Teachers In-Charge (Elem. & Secondary)

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND APPROPRIATE ACTION.

ATTY. AUGUSTEN P. LABAN III OIC - Schools Division Superintendent

GSP Building, Leonard Wood Road, Baguio CTel. No. (074) 442-2096 Cell Phone Number Facebook: Girl Scout Baguio Council Email Address: gsp 2096